
Kathy Cooper

From: Michelle Elliott
Sent: Wednesday, February 03, 2016 8:54 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: FW: Dept. of Insurance PROPOSED regulation #11-254 (IRRC #3129): “Annual Financial

Reporting Requirements”

From: Ron Gallagher [mailto: rgaIlagher@pamicorg]
Sent: Wednesday, February 03, 2016 8:35 AM
To: Michelle Elliott
Subject: Re: Dept. of Insurance PROPOSED regulation #11-254 (IRRC #3129): “Annual Financial Reporting
Requirements”

Michelle,

The Pennsylvania Association of Mutual Insurance Companies, Government Affairs Committee,
reviewed the proposed changes to the regulation. We support the regulation as submitted.

Respectfully,

Ron Gallagher
President
Pennsylvania Association of Mutual Insurance Companies
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